SOUTHEAST ISLAND SCHOOL DISTRICT
P.O. Box 19569, 1010 Sandy Beach Road, Thorne Bay, Alaska 99919

(907) 828-8254 Fax: (907) 828-8257 E-mail: sisd@sisd.org
Meeting: February 23, 2022 — Regular Board of Education Meeting
Category: Business Item
Subject: Request to Pursue Acquisition of Staff Housing in Thorne Bay

RECOMMENDATION

It is the administration’s recommendation that the School Board approve the administration’s
request to work with a real estate company, individual, or contractor(s) on options for acquiring
staff housing with two or more units, not to exceed $400,000.

PERTINENT FACTS:
With the sale of the floating building and age of many of the SISD housing units in Thorne Bay,
the District needs to find new housing options to attract and retain quality staff members.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:
Approve the request to work with a real estate company, individual or contractor(s) on
options for acquiring staff housing with two or more units, not to exceed $400,000.
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